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Thank you 

We would like to say a huge thank you to our school community for the last two days. Our team received 
so many warm messages wishing us the best of luck with Ofsted. The report will be published in around 
five weeks’ time and we will share it with you all.  
 
Easter Egg Competition 
Last week, we loved looking at the wonderful display of decorated Easter Eggs that our pupils and 
families produced. They looked absolutely beautiful in school. They were displayed all day on the stage 
for children to see and we will be celebrated the children's artistic efforts in our Celebration Assembly. 
A huge thank you to the PTA for donating prizes. Take a look: 
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Introducing Mrs Richardson 
We would like to offer a 
warm welcome to Mrs 
Richardson, who has joined 
our school family. She is 
working as a Teaching 
Assistant, currently 
supporting pupils in Year 4 
but I’m sure all pupils will get 
to know her. 
 
Mrs Richardson worked as an engineer for 16 
years before transitioning to working in 
schools. She is really excited to be here in East 
Boldon. 
 
Y6 SATs Week  
During SATs examination week, the week 
commencing 9th May, the Y6 children are 
invited to come into school from 8.15am 

(Monday-Thursday). Here they will be 
able to settle some nerves, chat 
with friends and be offered a 
breakfast snack purchased by 
school. We did this previously 

during SATs week and it proved 
a huge success. The snacks will be 

available between 8:20-8.30am so if 
your child is interested, please ensure they 
arrive punctually via the main entrance. Any 
child who arrives after 8.30am will not 
receive their free snack as they'll be gone! 
The children will be heading to their 
classrooms at 8.45am to begin preparations 
for their tests. It is imperative that all children 
are on time and we encourage all children to 
arrive before 8.45am to receive final top tips to 
achieve success! 
We hope these arrangements help to 
eradicate any nerves and provide a little treat 
before they tackle the papers. They're going to 
fly!  
 
 
 
 

Y6 National Theatre Hamlet Show   
As part of our varied English 

curriculum, Year 6 have 
enjoyed a fantastic 
workshop with the 
National Theatre. We 
visited Whitburn 

Academy to watch a 
performance of Hamlet and 

it was brilliant! Transport was provided by 
Whitburn Academy meaning no costs. Thanks! 
 
No nuts 
Just a reminder, but a 
very important one, that 
we cannot have any 
foods that contain nuts 
in school. We cannot 
risk a pupil having an 
anaphylactic shock. I know that you 
will all ensure that packed lunches do not 
contain these products for everyone’s safety. 
Thank you! 
 
Warmer weather  

Just a reminder that with the 
warmer weather coming 
(hopefully), we suggest the 
children have a cap in their 
school bag and sun cream 

applied in the morning. 
 
Please can we remind families that uniform is 
important at East Boldon Juniors. Some pupils 
have started wearing different colours for PE. 
PE t-shirts are available to purchase through 
school via ParentPay. Once payment is 
received your child will be given their t-shirt to 
take home. Thank you 
 
 
 

Last week’s Celebration 

Assembly winners will be 

added to Newsletter 13.  


